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I was thinking a monthly newsletter might be
a fun way to communicate upcoming things
etc. If you have a topic/article that you think
is important please let me know – I’ll add it to
our monthly newsletter.

We have a bunch of fun things headed our
way!! Horse season is beginning!!! With that
being said it is important to be ready for any
situation – have you thought about getting
your CPR certificate?? How about heat stroke
training?

Something you might want to take to get
ready for falls and hot days. Training for
many first as courses can be found on the PC
website. If you hold an elected position in the
club you are required to take these courses.
They can be found under safety on the USPC
Website.

Happy Valentine’s Day!!
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